
Newsletter 25th March 2022 

     Mother’s Day Blessing 
 May those with children feel appreciated, 

 May those grieving empty arms be comforted, 
 May those mourning and missing the one who gave them life 

 Be wrapped in goodness and love today. 

 

We would like to wish all our 

Mums a very happy  

 Mother’s Day 



 

Hattie the Hen delivered some frozen eggs ,  

the reception children had great fun trying to find 

ways to ‘hatch’  the eggs. Using  spoons and salt. 

SUBLIME SCIENCE 

 

All the children enjoyed a 

session  with Professor 

Chas from Sublime Science 

and  observed several  

fascinating experiments. 



More Sublime Science ….. 

The pictures illustrate how much 

the children enjoyed it. 



 

Year 4—Sublime Science 

Year 4 loved their session at Sublime Science, especially launching a 
water rocket! 



More science, this time with plants and flowers. Year 3 have been dissecting and 
labelling the parts of a plant and year 2 have been planting seeds and learning 
what they need to grow. 



 

  

As from Monday, 18th April the cost of a 

school meal will be increased by 10p per day 

making the daily cost of a meal £2.30  

On Monday, 28th March at 2.00pm  

Reception children  are having a  

Forest School- Mothers Day Celebration  

One adult per child is invited to join them.  

(Details can be found on Tapestry) 

Leaflets will be sent home soon. If you wish your child to 
take part in the Easter Camp  please the text the  

following number to secure a place: 

             07547 190351 

Next week all the children are doing different activities  to raise money for the Good 

Shepherd collection and the Ukraine. 

KS1 are having a cake sale on Wednesday and a penalty shoot out on Friday. Cakes can be 

donated and brought in on Tuesday or Wednesday. The penalty shoot out will be 20p per 

go. 

Year 3 are having a toy sale. They can bring in a toy that they have finished with and/or 

buy a toy for £1 

Year 4 are selling snack  to all of KS2 on the playground on Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Thursday. All items will be 20p each. 

Year 5 are having a cake sale on Monday at break time. The children can bring in cakes on 

Monday.  

Year 6 are doing a penalty shoot out on Tuesday. The children are asked to bring 50p 



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 
 

 

                    

 SMILE AWARDS    

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bikeability 

Well done to year 4’s who achieved level 1 

and year 6’s who achieved level 2 

 

 DOJO AWARDS  

       SUPERSTAR AWARDS 



Dates for your Diary 
 

30th March   Sacrament of Reconciliation for year 4 pupils preparing for Holy Communion 

1st April   Easter Raffle in school 

1st April   School closes at 1.30pm for the Spring Break 

19th April   Summer term begins 

 

 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word.: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/change?

pid=MTA101634&v=55.13 

 

 

Lunchtime and after school clubs 

Tuesday lunchtime  Chess Club with Mr Redmond 

Tuesday after school Multi Skills for Years 2 and 3  

Wednesday after school Year 1 Dance with Mrs Hodgkins 

Thursday after school Choir with Mrs Cunliffe 

Thursday after school Year 6 Sports Club with Mr Ray 

Friday lunchtime  French Club with Miss Brown 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd  March 2022 

The raffle will be held on  

Friday, 1st April just before we fin-

ish at 1.30pm for the end of term. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/change?pid=MTA101634&v=55.13
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/change?pid=MTA101634&v=55.13

